

Brimrod Primary School Newsletter Friday 6th May 2022



Brimrod Primary School Values

Challenge, Aspire, Create and Achieve.



Inis week's winners:
Good to be green: Year 6
Attendance: Year 6
Punctuality: Nursery
Sports Class: Year 5

This Week's Home Learning Superstars!!!!

Year 1 Muhammad Mubashir

Year 2 Noor Khan

Year 3 Jenson Nellist-Day

Year 4 Fatima Umer Butt

Year 5 Aminah Akhtar

Year 6 Ali Irfan

	Attendance	Punctuality
	No. of sessions missed	No. of late marks
Nursery	4	1
Reception	17	3
Year 1	22	2
Year 2	17	3
Year 3	6	4
Year 4	6	3
Year 5	16	4
Year 6	2	2
*	Attendance Stars Year 6	Punctuality Stars Nursery

Attendance has improved in Reception and Year 5 but we need to get these numbers down to under 10!





News and Notices

Friday 6th May 2022





KS2 SATs Week

Next week the children in our Year 6 class will be completing their SATs tests and will be sitting tests in Maths, Reading, Spelling and Grammar. The children and staff have worked so hard up to this point and now it is time for them to show what they have learned and how fantastic they are. It is vital that all children are in school every day and we have put breakfast club on for them for free to ensure that they have had breakfast and are calm and prepared for the mornings. We are so proud of them and wish them the very, very best. You can do it Year 6!!!



School Photographs

Individual photographs have now been sent home and payments and orders need to be returned to school by **Monday 9th May 2022.**



Cars coming up Finsbury Street

Can I please ask all parents and carers **not to bring cars up Finsbury Street** in the mornings and at the end of the school day. Our youngest children are using the gate at the top of the road and there are cars turning around and mounting pavements which puts our children and parents in danger. Thank you



Footwear

We have noticed in recent weeks that some children are coming to school in footwear which is not appropriate. Our school uniform policy states clearly that **school shoes** should be worn.

Shoes should be plain black with flat sensible soles.



Recycling Initiatives—Batteries

As a school we are working towards our ECO schools status and the focus for the school and our Eco Committee at the moment is recycling. Your child will be bringing home a battery box to fill with batteries that no longer work. When you have filled your box, please hand them in at the office. Thank you for supporting our school and the environment.





As things are slowly getting back to normal, we are keen to get parents involved in the life of the school and supporting the school with fundraising activities again. If you would like to get involved in this and work with other parents to raise money for the school then please let the school office know. We do not currently have a group and so it would a new group and a fresh start. I look forward to hearing from you.

Dates for the Diary

Wb Monday 9th May— KS2 SATs week

Wb Monday 16th May—KS1 SATs week



Brimrod Primary School Values

Challenge, Aspire, Create and Achieve.



ONLINE SAFETY FOR UNDER 5s 10 Top Tips for Parents and Carers most recent research, a significant proportion of children are already online by the time they start school, with 17% of 5-year-olds owning their own mobile phone and 50% using messaging platforms. As becoming familiar with technology is generally encouraged in younger children – and has been essential for education during the pandemic – it is crucial that trusted adults recognise both the benefits and the risks of infants and toddlers using digital devices. We've compiled our top tips to help the under-5s start their online safety journey. PARENT CODE: **USE DEVICES TOGETHER BLOCK IN-APP PURCHASES** ***** supports children's understanding of what they're seeing – allowing them to ask you questions, and so or **ACTIVATE PARENTAL CONTROLS** CHOOSE SAFE APPS AND SITES There are some funtuatic apps and platforms that are specifically designed to be safer for children. Always check the PEGI appropriating before downloading an appropriating before downloading an appropriating the safety of the MANAGE SCREEN TIME INVOLVE THE FAMILY TALK ABOUT BEING SAFE ONLINE IF IN DOUBT, ASK SET A GOOD EXAMPLE SUPPORT CREATIVE & ACTIVE PLAY

Please see the school website for more information on online safety and the school policies.